Important Notice

Due to some administrative reasons, the scheduled interview for the post of Executive Director is
deferred till further Notice:-

S. No Post Date of Interview
1 Executive Director (F) 04.11.2022

Fresh date for Interview for the above post will be intimated in due course. For more
information, please visit our website www.irfc.co.in

Yours faithfully
For & on behalf of
Indian Railway Finance Corporation Ltd.

I :
M/*
(Rahul Kumar Maurya)

Jt. General Manager (HR & Admin)




